

Charter School Administration 3519 Oasis Blvd. Cape Coral, FL 33914

Phone: (239) 424-6100 Fax: (239) 541-1039 Dear Oasis Families,

The Florida Department of Education has directed schools across the state to close for two weeks.

We are already scheduled for Spring Break from the 16th to the 20th. However, this mandate will extend the physical closure of buildings until Friday, March 27th with an anticipated return on Monday, March 30th.

Our school system has been working on a virtual learning plan so that our students can continue to learn from home during this time. Once our plans are finalized, we will communicate the plan to you.

The closure includes cancellation of all extra-curricular activities including sporting events.

We will continue to monitor the news surrounding COVID-19. For more information on preventing the spread of respiratory illnesses, please visit https://www.leeschools.net/covid-19. You may also visit http://www.floridahealth.gov/diseases-and-conditions/COVID-19/.

Thank you for your continued support in keeping our students and staff safe.

Jacquelin Collins Superintendent

Oasis High School 3519 Oasis Blvd. Cape Coral, FL 33914 Phone: (239) 541-1167 Fax: (239) 541-1590

Oasis Middle School 3507 Oasis Blvd. Cape Coral, FL 33914 Phone: (239) 945-1999 Fax: (239) 540-7677

Oasis Elementary School 3415 Oasis Blvd. Cape Coral, FL 33914 Phone: (239) 542-1577 Fax: (239) 549-7662

Christa McAuliffe Elementary School 2817 SW 3rd Lane Cape Coral, FL 33991 Phone: (239) 283-4511 Fax: (239) 282-0376 www.CapeCharterSchools.org







